
REMINDER 

Please submit your applications for the upcoming program on January 13, 2025, by the end 
of next week, December 20, 2024.  

 

Our oDices will be closed from December 23 to January 6. We will be contacting applicants 
during that week regarding the program. Space is limited, so please submit your 
applications as soon as possible. 

 

You can contact Gwen Tennant, the Program Manager, at 403-252-7780 or via email at 
GWEN.TENNANT@TSUUTINA.COM. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 


